
WELCOME 7NHF

Dear students,

I am Mrs Hanif and I am very pleased to have been asked to be your progress 
tutor this September. I teach English at Ormiston Forge Academy and have 
been doing so for the last four years; I’m sure you will enjoy your time at Forge 

as much as I do. I am very keen to find out all about you, however until I can 
speak to you, let me tell you a little bit about myself.

I enjoy reading books and watching movies; mystery is my favourite genre as I like to predict what 
will happen next. In my spare time, I also like to bake and decorate cakes and more recently I have 
enjoyed doing some gardening with my family. My role as your progress tutor means that it will be 
my responsibility to ensure your transition into secondary school is as positive as possible, so if you 
ever have any concerns please let me know and I will be happy to help.

Due to the current circumstances, I am unable to welcome you properly into 7NHF, but rest assured 
- it’s a great place to be. I am very eager to meet you all so take care of yourselves and we shall see 
each other in September 2020.

Kind regards, 
Mrs Hanif
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